
 

 
February 15, 2022 
 
Dear Students, 
 
We hope your Spring 2022 semester is off to a good start.  Please read the following as it contains 
important information regarding vaccine and mask requirements. 
 

Spring 2022 Mask Requirements 
 
On Tuesday, February 15th, the California Department of Public Health order requiring all individuals, 
regardless of vaccination status, to wear face coverings while indoors in public spaces will expire. This 
will not change District policy, which requires all individuals to wear an acceptable face covering while 
indoors and while outdoors on campus and within six feet of others. 
 

Fall 2022 Vaccine Requirements 
 

To better protect our campus community and allow for continued in-person learning and services, San 
Diego City, Mesa and Miramar Colleges and College of Continuing Education are requiring students to 
receive a COVID-19 booster effective Fall 2022 semester for in-person instruction.  Students must 
provide booster documentation by Friday, August 12th or they will be dropped from their Fall 2022 in-
person class. 
 

• Students who were fully vaccinated either with a two-dose regimen (e.g. Pfizer, Moderna) more 
than five months ago or a one-dose regimen (e.g. Johnson & Johnson) more than two months 
ago are now eligible for a booster.  Students should get their booster shot as soon as possible. 
 

• Those who are still within the five- or two-month windows (depending on vaccine type) should 
make plans to receive a booster as soon as they are eligible.  
 

• Students may upload their updated vaccination card with booster documentation to Cleared4.  
If you already received the booster and uploaded your documentation no further action is 
required. 

 

https://www.c4wrk.com/K8pN9RUu2iv4t67F7


 
 

Need a Boost? 
San Diego Mesa College is hosting a booster clinic on March 17th from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM (no 

appointment needed) at English Village 1 (EV1). 
 
Thank you for your continued caution and efforts to keep your families and communities safe. 
As always, you can stay informed about SDCCD’s COVID-19 protocols and view the latest information at 
https://www.sdccd.edu/students/COVID19  
 
Sincerely, 
 

San Diego Community College District 

  

https://www.sdccd.edu/students/COVID19

